

November 9, 2023

Dear Tucson Fun & Games Volunteers:

Thank you for assisting your association at FMCA's 108th International Convention. You will receive a volunteer identification card in your Confirmation Packet. **Display this identification card and the date of entry credential you received** inside your vehicle's windshield on the driver's side without obstructing the driver's view.

Singles International Chapter organizes and operates Fun & Games for International Conventions. Please get in touch with your fellow members to ensure they tell FMCA when registering for the convention. This way, they will code them to receive this information, and your Captain will know the number of volunteers he/she has to cover the games. Volunteers should enter the grounds according to the Date of Entry Card in this packet (or an earlier entry date if you are volunteering in another area that is required to arrive sooner). Please follow the directions to the venue included in your confirmation packet. If you wish to park next to your friends who are also volunteering, please arrive together. Your Captain will distribute ribbons, pins, etc.

Captain:

A volunteer recognition will be at evening entertainment on Thursday, March 21, 2024.

Thank you for your participation. We are looking forward to working with you at Tucson.

Sincerely,

Barbara Feiler Events Manager

Enc: Volunteer credential

cc: Convention File; Doug Uhlenbrock, Director of Events; Rita Moore, Volunteer Coordinator